

Mendocino County Health & Human Services Agency

Healthy People, Healthy Communities

Anne Molgaard, Acting Director

Jenine Miller, Psy.D., Behavioral Health Director



Press Release

Not for op-ed

Date: April 3, 2018

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Laura Vandewarker
HHSA Communications
Phone: (707) 463-7905

vandewarkerl@mendocinocounty.org

Mendocino County Behavioral Health Advisory Board (BHAB) Meeting - Wednesday, April 18, 2018

The BHAB regular monthly meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 18, 2018, in the Yuki Trails conference room, located at 23000 Henderson Road in Covelo, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

The meeting is intended for members of the public who are interested in supporting their local behavioral health services system. Community members are encouraged to attend the meeting to ask questions, obtain information, and provide feedback.

BHAB meeting agendas are published at:

https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/health-and-humanservices-agency/mental-health-services/mental-health-board

For more information about the BHAB meetings, please contact Carolyn Peckham, BHRS Administrative Secretary, at (707) 472-2310 or e-mail: bhboard@mendocinocounty.org.

###